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Another year gone – good riddance again!  Finally got in a few club games of 3-4 tables, but it’s still sketchy.  We’ll try 

resuming Wed games in January.  At least the D21 Board will get to meet face-face in Monterey Jan 8 – for that reason, I 

won’t have a game Jan 7, as my relief director has yet to decide to return to play/direct. 

 

Not much on the in-out front – we got a a couple transfers-in & a couple new members.  We lost another long-time denizen 

late October – Bob Post died at age 88 (he didn’t look that old!)  He played regularly on Wed w/his wife of 64 years 

Barbara; on Fridays with a variety, mostly John Love.  Terrific guy – he was the only club player close to being as tall as I 

am (6’5”). 

 

49ers are struggling, but the W’s are kicking butt – by the time you see this, Steph Curry should be the all-time NBA leader 

in 3’s. Sharks are a work in progress – playing better than last year with mujch-improved goaltending.  Long way to go, so 

we watch & enjoy when we can. 

 

So … enjoy the rest of the holiday season, & don’t blow your diets too badly. I’m not doing my usual LA gig (high gas 

prices & I think it’ll be a wet week).  May MMXXII be a marked improvement & may there not be any more COVID 

variants!  Stay safe!.   


